
"SAY NO TO PLASTIC" 

ECO-FRIENDLY BAG MAKING ACTIVITY 

 

The Institute of Vocational Studies organized an activity on the theme "Say No to Plastic, (eco-

friendly bag making activity), on April 26th, 2024, under the ECO CLUB. This event was 

conducted under the esteemed guidance of Dr. Mandira Gupta (Principal - IVS), and skillfully 

coordinated by Ms. Nahid Raees, the Eco Club Incharge. The primary goal of this initiative was 

to underscore the significance of embracing eco-friendly alternatives in our daily lives. 

 

In the Eco Club's calendar, this month was dedicated to the "Say No to Plastic" campaign, 

reflecting the institution's commitment to environmental sustainability. The overarching objective 

of the activity was to foster awareness and encourage proactive measures to preserve our 

environment. The enthusiastic participation of all students further underscored the collective 

resolve to address pressing environmental concerns. 

 

The activity served as a platform to educate students about the adverse effects of plastic pollution 

and the imperative to adopt sustainable practices. By engaging in eco-friendly bag making, 

students not only learned practical skills but also internalized the importance of reducing plastic 

usage. 

 

The success of this initiative highlights the proactive stance of IVS in promoting environmental 

consciousness among its students. Moving forward, the institution remains committed to instilling 

a sense of responsibility toward the environment and nurturing a culture of sustainability. Through 

continued efforts and collaborative endeavors, IVS endeavors to create a greener, healthier future 

for generations to come. 

 

 


